~ VILLAGE REUNION 2019

August 21,2019

Dear Village Reunion Guests,

It was with much sadness and disappointment that we all received a letter stating that the
Village Reunion Dinner would no longer be taking place.

The GOOD NEWS is a few past Executives and Members decided this should not happen.

We are pleased to announce that this dinner will continue with a few minor changes. This
year, we will not be able to provide a Program with photos of past years and we will not be
giving out all the awards, as in the past. This is due to the previous Committee donating

what money that was left in the fund to charity groups.

Thanks to Joe Ierullo’s kind generosity, the Dinner will once again take place at the Ottawa

St. Anthony’s Soccer Club, 523 St. Anthony Avenue and the price will remain the same
($50.00 per person).

As many of you know, Wray King passed away on January 24, 2019 and we are not able to
retrieve all of his papers, most notably the table lists of assigned seating. Mike Zito has
found a previous list which may not be exact but we will endeavour to use it and hope that it
meets everyone’s wishes. When you pick up your tickets, if we have to make an adjustment,
we will do our best to meet your needs.

The Dinner will take place on October 4, 2019. Doors will open at 4:00 p.m. and dinner
will be served at 6:30 p.m. sharp.

Tickets will be available for pickup at St. Anthony’s Club on September 5 and 6, between the
hours of 2:00 p.m. and 8:00 p.m.

We have set up a Facebook page where you can advise us of how many tickets or tables you
want. Please follow the instructions. The Facebook page is called:

Ottawa Italian Village Reunion Dinner

Menu: Salad, Rigatoni Pasta, Chicken Parmesan, 2 bottles of wine per table, Dessert, Coffee
and Tea

Payment methods accepted will be Cash or Cheque. NO REFUNDS WILL BE GIVEN.
No ticket, No entry (this will be strictly enforced). Please keep tickets safe.
Should this letter reach the family of a member who has passed away, please accept our

deepest sympathy and apologies.

On behalf of the Village Reunion Committee



